
 

 

 

 

North Ogden City  

Memorandum 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

From:  Bryan Steele, Finance Director  

Date:  11/18/14 

Subject: Change order to put east well in vault on PW Facility Site 

Lundahl is going to be paving at the Public Works Building within the next few weeks.  

Because of extenuating circumstances we have to put the east well in a vault at this point.  

The attached change order shows the cost of putting the well in a vault and it is being 

presented to the Council for approval at this time. 

 

 


